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Fraunhofer IOF starts  
international professional development program  
for the optics and photonics industry 

Update October 29, 2020: Due to the corona pandemic, the program will 
probably be postponed to June 2021. We will inform about new dates and 
deadlines as soon as they are known. 
 
The Fraunhofer Institute for Applied Optics and Precision Engineering IOF is 
launching a new international professional development program for managers 
in the optics and photonics industry. With "Photonics Manager Compact" the 
institute will provide insights into the current research and development  
landscape of photonics. The course, that will take place in Jena from  
February 22 – 26, 2021, thus prepares for questions of the future. In addition, it 
teaches methods of contemporary personnel management. 
 
With this program, Fraunhofer IOF wants to support decision-makers in the field of 
optics and photonics to react to upcoming challenges in photonics industry. Therefore, 
the course focuses on the latest technologies as well as their application potentials and 
innovation opportunities. 

The program is implemented in cooperation with lecturers from the "Abbe Center of 
Photonics" at the Friedrich Schiller University of Jena. They will communicate the latest 
findings of the institute in a five-day English-language educational program.   

The course has a modular structure: The first modules deal with laser technologies, 
optical coatings, measuring systems, quantum technologies and the design of optical 
free-form elements. In an additional module, innovative leadership methods are taught, 
enabling participants to lead their respective teams in line with the latest findings of 
the Appreciative Leadership Model.  

The program is carried out at Fraunhofer IOF Jena, Germany, and will take place for the 
first time from February 22 to 26, 2021. 
The registration deadline is February 1, 2021.  

More Information can be found here:  
https://www.iof.fraunhofer.de/photonics-manager 
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The Fraunhofer-Gesellschaft, headquartered in Germany, is the world’s leading applied research organization. With its focus on de-
veloping key technologies that are vital for the future and enabling the commercial exploitation of this work by business and industry, 
Fraunhofer plays a central role in the innovation process. As a pioneer and catalyst for groundbreaking developments and scientific ex-
cellence, Fraunhofer helps shape society now and in the future. Founded in 1949, the Fraunhofer-Gesellschaft currently operates 74 
institutes and research institutions throughout Germany. The majority of the organization’s 28,000 employees are qualified scientists 
and engineers, who work with an annual research budget of 2.8 billion euros.  
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Contact: 
Franziska Krieg 
Program Coordinator "Photonics Manager" 
 
Executive Office Scientific Directorate 
Phone: + 49 3641 807 - 212 
Mail: franziska.krieg@iof.fraunhofer.de 
 
 
 

 
 
Fig. 1: The professional development program "Photonics Manager Compact" 
provides insights into the latest trends in photonics and optics. (Fraunhofer IOF) 
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